

TONGE MOOR PRIMARY ACADEMY Part of St Bede C of E Primary Multi Academy Trust

CEO – Mr J Hatch OBE Head of School: Mrs N Whittaker

Company Number: 07628909 Schools URN: 145854



Wednesday 11thth September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Yours sincerely,

PGL Boreatton Park 2020

We are delighted to inform you that this year we are planning a long weekend holiday for the children in their final year with us at Tonge Moor. The children of St Bede have visited Boreatton Park in Shropshire for a great number of years and we have been unable to find anywhere that equals this experience; so we have reserved 20 places from Friday 12th - Monday 15th June 2020 for our children at Tonge Moor.

This activity centre is staffed by fully trained leaders, and is highly recommended by all who have previously visited. It is described as "a veritable children's paradise, with the emphasis on safety and lots of stimulation from the wide range of exciting facilities on offer". The children take part in many activities, all fully supervised by qualified, experienced staff. The accommodation is in modern chalets and each room in the chalet has either two, four or six beds.

For some children it will be their first experience of time spent away from home, but we can assure you that they will be well cared for by experienced staff, many of whom are parents themselves.

We feel sure that this weekend will be of great value to the children both socially and educationally, and we hope you will feel able to allow your child to join us in this truly exciting venture. The cost per child is £170 and a place can be secured for your child by sending a £50 non-refundable deposit to school as soon as possible. Please ensure that the dates will not coincide with any pre-booked family holidays. This deposit is necessary to secure the booking with PGL and cannot, once paid, be returned. As the school must make interim payments to PGL, a further £50 payment is also required before the end of term in December, which again is non-refundable. We will accept money as part payments of the total cost whenever you wish. The balance payment MUST be received in full by Friday 27th March 2020.

If you wish your child to go on the holiday please complete the reply slip below and return to school, with your deposit, by the end of school on **Friday 27**th **September.**

Mrs R Durrani Assistant Headteacher (Years 5 & 6)	Mrs Durrani & Mrs Parry Year 6 Teachers	
I would like to reserve a place for my child	in class	on the
holiday to Boreatton Park from Friday 12 th - Monday 15 th J	une 2020. I enclose £50.00 non-returnable deposit.	
Signed (parent/carer):		

Tonge Moor Primary Academy, Brierwood, Bolton, BL2 2PF

Telephone: 01204 328994 E-mail: office@tongemooracademy.org
Web: www.tongemooracademy.org













